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MODERN SLAVERY ACT STATEMENT 
Introduction 
We are committed to eliminating acts of modern-day slavery and human trafficking within our 
business and from within our supply chains. 
Our annual turnover is under £36 million and although we are not legally obliged to report on slavery 
and human trafficking, this statement is made in accordance with section 54(1) of the Modern Slavery 
Act 2015 and is our slavery and human trafficking statement for the financial year ending December 
2020. 

 
Organisational structure, business and supply chains 
We are a supplier of IT services to a range of sectors throughout the UK, Europe, Middle East and 
Africa. 
Our business comprises a UK limited company and a wholly owned subsidiary in Cyprus. 
We have a diverse supply chain that spans a wide variety of goods and services from suppliers that 
are both national and international. 

 
Policy on slavery and human trafficking 
This policy reflects our commitment to acting ethically and with integrity in all our business 
relationships and to implementing and enforcing effective systems and controls to ensure slavery and 
human trafficking is not taking place anywhere within our supply chains. 

We consider ourselves to be a ‘low risk’ business with regard to slavery and human trafficking, 
however, we foster a culture that encourages the identification and reporting of any such risks within 
our business.  We recruit all our employees either directly or through recruitment agencies.  The 
Group checks that all staff can demonstrate their eligibility to work  

We have zero tolerance to slavery and human trafficking and the Group has a clear framework of 
rules and behaviours and encourages the reporting of any concerns or breaches so that they can be 
dealt with appropriately in accordance with our policies and procedures..  This includes a 
whistleblowing policy to enable individuals to report any suspected instances of slavery or human 
trafficking that may be identified. 
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